MEMO

Date: January 28, 2011
To: ASAA Member Schools

cc: Alberta Volleyball Association (AVA)
Alberta Volleyball Officials Association (AVOA)
ASAA Volleyball Commissioners Michael Vaughan and Susan Moncks

From: John Paton, Executive Director

Re: ASAA Official Volleyball

There have been recent rumours about the ASAA changing the official game ball from the Tachikara ball,
which is the current ball used, to the Mikasa ball.

Please know that the ASAA does not foresee any change to the official game ball anywhere in the near
future. The ASAA Executive and Board discussed this at the Annual Planning Meeting in December and
feel that the current ball is much better suited to the development of the high school athlete and
therefore will be keeping the Tachikara ball as the official game ball.

If you have any further questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact the ASAA office at 780-
427-8182.
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